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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

Forthcoming Roadworks – West End Ward

Glamis Drive – Invergowrie Drive to Hillside Road (Phase 1) and Hillside Road
to Glamis Road (Phase 2) – closed in phases as stated for Monday 15 April for
2 weeks for footway resurfacing works.  Only one phase closed at any one
time.
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